December 12, 1963

Towr Board
Gullderland, N, Y.

Re: Me Kownville Storm Drain

Gent lemen:

— As instructed at Town Board meeting of December 3rd,
N I have been in contact with Mrs. Arthur Hauser, 5 Hille
‘ crest Avenue one of the owners of property which will re-
N e uire an easement in connection with this storm drain
' ZEprovemcnt.

After bringing to bear all of the logic I could muster,
Mrs, Hauser was very adamant and decisive in stating that
she would not grant the necessary easement.

Due to the faet that the Bergerons, 3 Hillcrest and the

Hausers are working in unison in refusing to grant ease-
ments, I considered it useless to contact the Bergerons for

the purposs of obtaining this easement.

Respectfully,

J. FRANCIS PURDY
Supt, of Bldg., Dept. & Zoning Adm.

JFP/rr

J ee: Gerald W, Hamme, Pres.
McKownville Improvement Ass'n,

Frank Williams, Atty.




